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29th April 2022 Newsletter 
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Upcoming Events… 

Tuesday 3rd May 

Duckling Eggs Arrive 

Healthy Me Sponsorship Money 

Deadline 

 

Wednesday 4th May 

Year R Health checks  

 

Thursday 5th May 

Class photos (please remember 

a cardigan or jumper) 

 

W/C 9th May 

Healthy Me Week 

 

Monday 9th May 

Children to come in PE KIT 

 

Tuesday 10th May 

Children to come in PE KIT 

 

Wednesday 11th May 

Year 1 Multiskills Event 

Pandas at Woodland School 

 

Thursday 12th May 

Express Yourself MUFTI 

 

Friday 13th May 

Polars Woodland School 

Ducklings leave 

 

Check out our online calendar of 

events here. 

 
 

Godalming 

Carnival… 

Save the date! 

4th June 2022 

More information 

to follow 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Families,  

 

I hope you had a lovely Easter break and enjoyed quality family 

time together. It has been good that the improved weather has 

allowed more opportunities to get out and about.  I am sure many 

of you, like me enjoyed the break.  

 

We have had a great start to the Summer term and all our children 

have settled back into school with smiling faces, eager to learn and 

play together.  

 

Have a wonderful Bank Holiday Weekend!  

 

Mrs Abbott 

Headteacher 

 
 

 

Parent Clinics  

These are a good opportunity for you to discuss any 

concerns/worries that you might have about your child with Mrs 

Abbott. You should have discussed these issues with your child’s 

class teacher in the first instance. Then, if you feel they have not 

been resolved please make an appointment via the school office. 

These appointments will be face to face so please inform the office if 

you would like an appointment. The appointments last 

approximately 15 minutes.    The next parent clinics will be :- 

 Friday 13th May  9-10am 

 Thursday 30th June 9-10am 

 
 

 

YEAR 2 SATS  

This term Year 2 children will completing their National SATs Tests.  

The children will be assessed in Reading, Writing, Maths and 

Spelling Punctuation and Grammar. We like to keep things very low 

key for the children so that they are relaxed and complete the 

assessments in a confident way. The outcome of the SATs will be 

used in addition to the teachers’ judgements to form an end of year 

assessment that will be reported to parents in their report.  We 

don’t tell children when they will be doing their SATs as we like to 

make it appear to be a normal school day. Please can I ask all 

parents of Year 2 children to ensure where possible they are in 

school every day this term. If you have any 

questions or queries around the SATS please 

speak to your child’s class teacher.  
 

  

http://www.moss-lane.surrey.sch.uk/
https://www.moss-lane.surrey.sch.uk/web/calendar/156581
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What’s going on in school… 
 

Year 2 Wisley Trip 

Year 2 had an amazing day at Wisley. They worked with Jon to find 

out about plant life cycles including seeds and decay. The children 

loved visiting the allotment area and have brought back many ideas 

to put into practice in our allotment. 

It was lovely to see how well behaved the children were on their 

first proper school trip. 

     
   
Moss Lane School Song 

Over the next few weeks each class will be visited by a musician 

called Anna Tabbush. She is helping the children write and learn a 

Moss Lane School song which will incorporate our values and things 

the children love about our school. We can’t wait to show you the 

end result!  

 

Allotment – Thank you! 

A big thank you to all the parents and staff for their hard work on 

the allotment during the Easter holidays. It was wonderful to see it 

busy. We managed to get so much done and make it ready for the 

children to start grown and planting all their seeds. A special thank 

you to Mr Twaits, Miss Betterton and Mrs King for all their additional 

work. It is a wonderful place for all the children to visit and is where 

we will are excited to be running Woodland school from. 

 

 

 

 

 
  
Summer is coming!  

Despite the sun there has still been a cold wind so please continue 

to send your child in with a coat. When the weather gets warmer 

please send your child in with a named sun hat. On hot days we ask 

that you apply sun cream first thing in the morning before your child 

comes into school. Please do not send sun cream into school. We 

have shaded areas on the playground where we encourage the 

children to play when it is hot. If you are buying summer shoes / 

sandals for your child, please buy ones that are enclosed and not 

open.  

 

 
 

 Appointments… 

 

If your child 

must have a 

medical or 

dental 

appointment 

in school 

time. Please 

try and make 

it after 2pm so your child can 

have their registration mark for 

the afternoon. If it needs to be in 

the morning, please try and bring 

them to school first to get their 

registration mark and return 

them to school afterwards. 

Wherever possible appointments 

such as dental, medical, opticians 

should be booked outside of 

school hours or during the school 

holidays. Absence Request Forms 

can be found here.   
 
 

Watches… 

 

We are mindful a 

lot of children 

are wearing 

‘Fitbit’ style 

watches to 

school. We do 

prefer that 

children wear analogue watches 

so that they can learn to tell the 

time and are not distracted by 

games and other facilities these 

watches have. 

 
 

Ofsted Parent View… 

Ofsted Parent View is an 

opportunity for you to give your 

view on our school. The 

questionnaire can be completed 

at any time - you don’t have to 

wait until the school is being 

inspected. 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.moss-lane.surrey.sch.uk/web/attendance__absence/228026

